" KARACHI PORT TRUST.

L ‘

Reference No.4236

Chief Engineer's Office,
Karachi, 1dth July 1934.

The Surveyor to &loyd'’s Hegister,
Karachi.

Subjects-3,D. "GRAHAN LYNN*
Dear 8ir,
In reply to your letter No.34 dated the 19th
June 1934 I have to imform you that L have an enquiry for
the disposal of this vessel and will let you know at a
later date as to whether we wish her maintained in the

present clasgification.

Yours faithfulily,
Sd.H.L.Frencih
Ag.Chief Engineer.
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